
State Fundraising Registration  

Although our financial report is always sent free to anyone requesting a copy, certain 
states require us to advise you that a copy of our financial report is available from 
them.  
 
Shriners Hospitals for Children® ("SHC") is a Colorado non-profit corporation that is 
organized  
and dedicated to the treatment of children. Shriners Hospitals for Children’s 
International Headquarters is located at 2900 Rocky Point Drive, Tampa, FL 33607-1435. 
Donations are very much appreciated and tax deductible as a charitable contribution to 
the fullest extent allowed by law. A copy of our latest financial report may be 
obtained by writing to Shriners Hospitals for Children at 2900 Rocky Point Dr., Tampa, 
FL 33607-1435 or by calling 800-241-4438.  
 
If you are a resident of the following states, you may obtain information directly by 
contacting:  
 
Florida:  A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION OF SHC MAY BE 
OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICE BY CALLING (800) 435-7352, TOLL FREE 
WITHIN THE STATE. SHC’S REGISTRATION NUMBER IN FLORIDA IS CH-433.

Maryland: Copies of documents and information submitted by SHC are available for the 
cost of copies and postage from the Secretary of State, Statehouse, Annapolis, MD 
21401, 410-974-5534.   
 
Mississippi: The official registration and financial information of SHC may be 
obtained from the Mississippi Secretary of State's office by calling 601-359-1371.   
 
New Jersey: Information filed with the Attorney General concerning this charitable 
solicitation may be obtained from the Attorney General of the State of New Jersey by 
calling 973-504-6215.   
 
New York: New York residents may obtain a copy of SHC's annual report by writing to 
the Office of the Attorney General, Department of Law, Charities Bureau, Attn: FOIL 
Officer, 120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271.   
 
North Carolina: Financial Information about SHC and a copy of its licenses are 
available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at 919-807-2214 or for North 
Carolina residents, 888-830-4989.   
 
Pennsylvania: The official registration and financial information of SHC may be 
obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within 
Pennsylvania, 800-732-0999.   
 
Virginia: A financial statement for the most recent fiscal year is available upon 
written request only from Ms. Jo Freeman, Dept. of Agriculture & Consumer Affairs, P. 
O. Box 1163, Richmond, VA 23218; 804-786-1343.   
 
Washington: You may obtain additional financial disclosure information by contacting 
the Secretary of State at 360-753-0863 or for Washington residents only by calling 
(800) 332-GIVE.   
 
West Virginia: West Virginia residents may obtain a summary of the registration and 



financial documents from the Secretary of State, Bldg. 1, Suite 157-K, 1900 Kanawha 
Blvd. East, Charleston, WV 25305-0770.


